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Phil turns 101 at Lulworth House Residential Care Home

On Thursday 8 September we had a lovely party to celebrate Phil’s 101’s birthday here at Lulworth House Residential Care

Home.

We decided to celebrate with an old time cockney sing-along performance by Steven Brown.

Phil and all our residents thoroughly enjoyed the show and everyone got up to dance with support from all our care staff. A very

memorable party!

Phil was spoiled by his family with many gifts and sweets and he was delighted with his fabulous birthday cake made by our

amazing Katja.

Many happy returns Phil!
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